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Newsletter No 454                                                                              Friday 16th June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sports Day 
We had a marvellous Sports day yesterday, with perfect weather and a host of supporting 
parents, grandparents and friends. Thank you for attending and cheering everyone on. 
 
Parents Evening 
The end of year Parents evening is fast approaching (Tuesday 27th June), so please look out 
for an appointment letter. We aim to see as many parents as possible so please come along 
to talk to your child’s teacher about their experience and progress. 
 
School Closed 
The school will be closed on Friday 30th June, so that we can carry out all the necessary 
tasks for the end of the year as well as those for next year. The school re-opens on Monday 
3rd July. 
 
Fun Day Sunday 25th June  
We are looking forward to the Sunday Fun Day running from 2-4pm. This will provide lots of 
opportunities for the whole family to enjoy a good time together. See you there. 
 
After School Activity Clubs for September 2017 
A letter will be coming out today for you to book your child/children in for after school 
activities clubs for the next academic year.  
This will once again be on a first come first served basis. We would be grateful if you can 
make your choices as soon as possible. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Jan Liversage 
Head Teacher

 


